UNIKL & FUB Admitted with scholarship 

Dear XXXX,

Congratulations!

we are glad to inform you that you have been admitted to the European Master in Software Engineering.  You have also been selected for one scholarship of the EMSE Consortium for the learning path FUB-UKL. 

 

The competition for the EMSE 2012-2014 was very hard and we got 141 applications for 2 scholarship. 

Only the 30% of the applicants have been admitted to the program and out of them only 10 for the 2 scholarships.

 

Please, send to emse-secretariat@unibz.it a confirmation email that you accept the scholarship for the given path (write the path explicitly) by 18th of April. If you do not answer by that time the scholarship will be re-assigned.

 

Upon acceptance we will contact you about other details on you visa procedure that must be completed in May.

 

Best regards

 

Prof. Barbara Russo 

on behalf of the EMSE Consortium 
UNIKL & FUB Admitted and reserve list for scholarship 

Dear XXXXX,

Congratulations!

 

we are glad to inform you that you have been admitted to the European Master in Software Engineering for the learning path UKL-FUB.  You do not have been selected for a scholarship yet, but you are second in the top five ranked students for the scholarship and you might be selected if the previous applicant(s) do not confirm the acceptance. The final assignment of the scholarship will close on 23rd of April and you will be notified whether you finally got the grant.
 

The competition for the EMSE 2012-2014 was very hard and we got 141 applications for 2 scholarship. 

Only the 31% of the applicants have been admitted to the program and out of them only 10 for the 2 scholarships.

 

Please, send to emse-secretariat@unibz.it an email that you are interested to participate to the EMSE program also without a scholarship by 18th of April. 
 

After the 24rd of April, we will contact you about other details on you visa procedure that must be completed in May.
 

Best regards
 

Prof. Barbara Russo 
on behalf of the EMSE Consortium 
UNIKL & FUB & BTH  Admitted 

Dear XXXXX,

Congratulations!
 

we are glad to inform you that you have been admitted to the European Master in Software Engineering for the learning path UKL-FUB.  We regret to inform you that you did not have been selected for a scholarship.
 

The competition for the EMSE 2012-2014 was very hard and we got 141 applications for 2 scholarship. 

Only the 31% of the applicants have been admitted to the program and out of them only 10 for the 2 scholarships.

 

Please, send to emse-secretariat@unibz.it an email that you are interested to participate to the EMSE program also without a scholarship by 18th of April. 
 

In case you participate and after the 24rd of April, we will contact you about other details on you visa procedure that must be completed in May.
 

Best regards
 

Prof. Barbara Russo 
on behalf of the EMSE Consortium 
UNIKL & FUB & BTH  NOT Admitted
Dear XXXX,

We regret to inform you that you have not been admitted to the European Master in Software Engineering.

 

The competition for the EMSE 2012-2014 was very hard and we got 141 applications for 2 scholarship. 

Only the 31% of the applicants have been admitted to the program and out of them only 10 for the 2 scholarships.

 

Should you have any question do not hesitate to contact us.

 

Best regards

 

Prof. Barbara Russo 

on behalf of the EMSE Consortium 

